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Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice

	[bookmark: Interstate][bookmark: Construction]Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice
I-5 Truck Lane Project 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) plans to implement closures as part of a project to construct truck lanes on Interstate 5 (I-5) between Pico Canyon Road/Lyons Avenue and the Antelope Valley Freeway (State Route-14). Construction activities are scheduled to begin on Sunday, January 5, 2014 and continue through Saturday, January 11, 2014. To view the Caltrans construction notice, please click here.
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/140102_I-5_Notice.pdf
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